November 5, 2010
Ms. Nina Jones:
The California Circle of Journalists would like to inform you that you have been chosen as one of the participants in the upcoming Journalism Fellowship Workshop 2010. This is a big annual activity sponsored by the California Circle of Journalists to provide free training to journalists in the area. This is to help you to be equipped with the skills you need in covering your beat. We are impressed with your track record as a journalist, and we would like to invite for this great opportunity to expand your journalistic skills.
The fellowship training will be on December 5-7, 2010 at our main office. Food, accommodation, and training kits will be provided by the California Circle of Journalists. Should you have any questions, you can send your queries to cacirleofjourn@gmail.com.
We look forward to meeting you soon!
Regards,
Andrea Peterson
President
California Circle of Journalists

